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Hello DGHA Members,

Welcome to our quarterly Dog Guide Handlers Australia Newsletter.    

This email newsletter is our method of keeping members informed of DGHA business, so it is important to keep our members database up to date.  Accordingly, if your contact details change, an email message to advise us of the changes would be appreciated. 

DGHA WEBSITE
DGHA has its own home page online, at www.ozdogs.org. 
The website has now been updated to include a password protected members section.

Visit our home page, and use the Members Section login to access archives of previous newsletters, and transcripts and audio recordings of members meetings.

The username is: members (lower case).

The password is: dgha (lower case).

Please treat this login information confidentially, and do not share these details with any other person.  This is important to restrict access to information for members only.

Whilst in the Members Section, you may like to visit our new Discussion Forum, and start a topic for discussion.

Please also take a  moment to vote in our online Poll, to decide on the name of our group.

Full and Associate members are eligible to vote once only.  Voting will remain open for a limited time, and members will be notified of the outcome.
ONLINE MEMBERS MEETING.

We were pleased to welcome DGHA members to our first online web conferencing members meeting on Thursday 17 June.  
Despite technical issues during the meeting, we had an average of 18 members participating in the online meeting.
This was an opportunity to meet and greet each other, and to decide what issues we would like to discuss at future members meetings.

It was agreed that members would like to continue to meet in the online Guide Dog Chat Room, on a monthly basis, for peer support, and to share information.

The monthly meetings will be scheduled for the fourth Thursday of each month, thus our next meeting will be on Thursday 29 July, at 8 pmAustralian Eastern Standard Time, in the Guide Dog Users Room, provided by Accessible World, at www.accessible world.org.

 It was also agreed that we will organise a future members meeting to discuss techniques for managing challenging behaviours with our dogs.  A guide dog trainer/instructor will be invited to attend as a guest speaker.

Finally, at the meeting all Committee Positions were declared vacant, and we called for expressions of interest from members to nominate as committee members.

We ask any interested person to email us if they wish to be involved in the work of DGHA.

The time commitment is a monthly online committee meeting, with optional attendance at monthly members meetings.  No experience is necessary, you just need to be committed to the work of DGHA, and be a full member, That is, a blind or vision impaired Australian, who uses a Guide Dog.  
GUIDE DOG USERS ROOM PRACTICE SESSION.

We will be holding a practice session in the online Guide Dog Users Room, at Accessible World, at 7 pm Australian Eastern Standard Time, on Thursday  15 July, 2010.

This is a chance for members who had technical difficulties joining our last meeting, to log in to the chat room and ensure that their microphone settings are OK for participating in future meetings.  
Further details of this meeting will be emailed as a reminder prior to the event.
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